
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font. 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton-on-the-Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 10 January 2010 

Services and events for the coming week 
10 Today Baptism of Christ 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9.30am Eucharist  Hampton 
 
12 Tuesday 
2pm Hampton Mothers’ Union  Vicarage 
7.30pm Hampton Building and Grounds Committee 

  Parish Room 
13  Wednesday 
10am Holy Communion (Mothers’ Union Service) 

 Hampton 
 

17 Next Sunday Epiphany 2 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
11am Christingle Service (coffee after) Hampton 
4pm  Evensong Hinton 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

Those who are ill: 

Monica Garston, Sue Jones, Mary Kennett, Clifford 
Lewis, Brenda Quantrell, Rosie Rencher, Margaret 
Thomas, Harriet Leach, Lilian Haughtey, Annette 
Bailey, Sue Scott, Jean Griffiths, Iris Pinkstone, Ron 
Banks, Ann Fletcher, Irene Newman, Horace 
Howells, Marlene and Clive Thomson. 

Those who have died and their family and 
friends 

Ted Banks, Reginald Poppy and Nina Hale 

 

Notices 

Services at Sedgeberrow and Hinton 

There will be no services at either church today 
because of the cold and snow. 

The Herald  

A reminder that articles for the February edition of 
the Herald need to be received no later than today. 
Please email them to the office 
(office@hamptonchurch.org.uk) or hand them to the 
churchwardens.  
Don’t forget to include details of your meetings and 
events through to early March.  

Items for the weekly newssheet should also be sent 
through in the same way as early as possible and 
no later than the previous Sunday.  

Notices 

Hampton Christingle Service 

St Andrew’s our annual Christingle Service will be 
held at 11am next Sunday. This service is in aid of 
the Children’s Society. Christingles will be 
distributed during the service. 

Collection Boxes are available in church – please 
take one and return it filled next Sunday. 

 

 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity 

The Week of Prayer for Christian Unity runs from 
18th to 25th January. There will be a service at St 
Andrew’s on 21st. Further details in next week’s 
notice sheet. 

Evesham Abbey - Life on the Inside 

Advance notice of a talk at All Saints Church on 
Tuesday 9th February at 7.30pm. For further details 
see the sheet on the notice board. 

Christian Holiday Handbook 

FREE copies of the 2010 edition of the handbook 
are on the bookshelf by the font at St Andrews. This 
is a directory of Christian Accommodation and 
Leisure Facilities in Great Britain and many other 
counties. 

Please take a copy or visit 
www.christianholidaytravel.com or 
www.christianvacationtravel.com  

Ramp at St Andrew’s 

Work is in progress to install the permanent ramp to 
the north door at St Andrew’s. The ramp itself is in 
place but the handrail still needs to be fitted.  
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